A Service to Celebrate
the Life of

Captain Peter Henry Patrick
Maw

15th October, 1934 - 7th January, 2023




We are grateful to everyone for joining us today. A visitor book
is here in the Community Centre and we will take it to the wake
after. We encourage you all to sign it, leave us your contact
information, and most importanly, please share a memory of
Peter for his grandchildren to keep in years to come.

We have tried to compile this memorial to acknowledge many of
the things Peter loved: the sea, Devon, cricket, the sea,
Formula One racing, the sea, pasties, clotted cream, the sea,
and a drink at the pub. And also his family....







APPRECIATION
Peter's family is especially grateful for all the people who have shared with us
funny or incredible memories of Peler since he died. It has meant a good deal to
us to learn new things about him. We are additionally grateful to the Old
Gaffers, who drove all the way from Kingshridge, Devon (where Peter grew up)

with their wonderful voices and a car full of Devonshire pasties.

DONATIONS
If you wish to make a donation, we think Peter would have suggested the Hope
Cove Lifeboat, a 150-year-old independent lifeboat operation in the beloved

village of his childhood, where he first fell in love with boals and the sea.

www.hopecovelifeboat.org
(Registered Charity no. 1140126)

We very much hope you will join us after at:
The King's Arms, St. George's Hill, Easton-in-Gordano.
There will be Devonshire pasties, scones with clotted cream,
and more sea shanties.



http://www.tcpdf.org

